Dear Minister Ryan, 
I wish to express my full support for the recent EU Commission decision to include nuclear energy in the ‘green energy taxonomy’. Nuclear Power is by far the most reliable, lowest carbon and most sustainable form of energy available. 
Ireland needs nuclear energy, currently imported from the UK and (soon) France to meets its climate goals. The taxonomy will greatly reduce the cost of construction of new nuclear plants (currently 60-70% of these costs are a result of interest payments on financing). 
It is incredibly important that Ireland voices it’s support for this move at the EU level and pushes for the taxonomy to be adopted in full. 
Yours, 
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